
Mrs. Brown 
Email: Brown.carole@cusd80.com     Phone: 480-224-2645 

We had a week of winter fun with a 
look at evergreen trees and our 
pinecone science experiment! 
 
This week we will have fun with 
gingerbread and do some candy cane 
science.   
 
The children have been sharing with 
each other about family and holiday 
traditions in the home. If you 
celebrate something special, please 
let us know and we can talk about 
that too! 
 
Pre-K Spirit Days: 
 
Tuesday (12/15) Wear red or 
white. Candy Cane Day 
 
Wednesday (12/16) Wear your 
holiday socks. Gingerbread Day 
 
Thursday (12/17) Wear your 
pajamas. Polar Express Day  
 
Feel free to send in any fun pictures 
from your winter break and we will 
share them in January. 
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December 14, 2020 

Wishing you all a 
fun-filled winter 
break and a very 
happy New Year! 
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A LOOK AHEAD 
 

12/18-1/4 Winter Break 

 

1/5 Classes resume – Welcome back! 

 

1/18 No School-Martin Luther King Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


